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Dedication 
 

This thesis is dedicated to the memory of my friend Pasteur Maurice Lilongo (1962-
2007), a brave and hard-working Congolese man who lost his life fighting to bring a better 
future to his country. His unfailing good spirits in the face of the difficult realities he was up 
against in the DRC will always inspire me. 

 

 
 

Pasteur Maurice Lilongo, lower right. Photograph courtesy of Jeroen Swinkels. 


